Medieval Research Unit, Aarhus University

(Forskningsenhed for Europaeisk Middelalder — FEM)

Announces a workshop about:

Questions and Wits in Old Norse

With presentations by
Professor Stephen A. Mitchell, Harvard University and

PhD scholar Pierre-Brice Stahl, University of Strasbourg

The 22" of May 2014, 13.15-16.00, Building 1485, room 218B.

All are welcome!

Registration is not necessary. For further information, contact: Associate Professor Pernille Hermann, Dept.
of Aesthetics and Communication (norph@dac.au.dk). Wine, chocolates and fruit will be served.




